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One incident was reported Dec. 20, approximately 12:20 p.m. upper 
Deadwood.  A full size, dull (dirty) red truck with a grill on the back window, 
and making very loud muffler noises, was observed going significantly over 
the speed limit. Whether this truck is the same one observed speeding up 
Deadwood Creek Rd. Nov. 8 is being investigated. 
 
There will be a meeting Thursday, January 14, 6:30 p.m. at the Community 
Center.  On the Agenda is to discuss future plans for Deadwood community 
security.  Apparently the funding of Sheriff Deputies for Rural Lane County is 
lacking, and the current Deputy will be retiring shortly.  The communities of 
Fern Ridge and Veneta have placed on the ballot the formation of a rural 
district to be covered by three or more new Deputies to be paid for by this 
new district’s homeowners.  We may want to look into such an option for 
ourselves and to include Triangle Lake and up to and including rural 
Florence.  The number and cost for Sheriff’s Deputies would need to be 
assessed.  Those persons from our community interested to scout out such a 
plan please come. 
 

 

 

 

Please report incident(s) to Maryanne (3099) or Marina (3497). 

 

 

 


